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May 18, 2016 

 

Phone Conference Call and Wyoming Office of Homeland Security 

 
Chairman Brian Eggleston called the meeting to order at 2:03 pm 

 

Phone Conference Call: Brian Eggleston, Zack Thorington, Dave Riegert, and Josh Walter and  Wyoming 

Office of Homeland Security – Jim Archerd, Bob Symons, and Jim Frank 

 

WyoLink Applications: 
 

The work group reviewed the WyoLink System Applications from Reach Air Medical, Colorado Department 

of Transportation, Wyoming Department of Family Services – Wyoming Boys School and Wyoming Girls 

School, Hot Springs County School District #1 and Sinclair Wyoming Refining Company.  The City of 

Rawlins provided a sponsor letter for Sinclair Refining Company. 

 

Jim Archerd made a motion to approve the WyoLink System Applications and forward to the 

Public Safety Communications Commission for adoption. The motion was seconded by Zack 

Thorington and passed on a voice vote  
 

 

Being no further business Chairman Brian Eggleston adjourned the meeting at 2:08 pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Robert Symons 


